








	 	 	 	 	 	 	 February	18,	2022	
	
Dear	Parents,	
	
After	consultation	with	the	Finance	Committee	and	School	Board,	tuition	numbers	for	the	2022-2023	
school	year	have	been	finalized	and	approved.	The	following	information	will	assist	you	in	planning	for	
next	year. Grade	school	and	preschool	will	be	paid	in	10	monthly	payments,	August	through	May.	As	in	
past	years,	a	2%	incremental	discount	is	available	to	those	who	wish	to	pre-pay	tuition	before	the	school	
year	begins.	
	
Tuition	for	Grades	K-8	
	
	 						Parishioner	 Non-Parishioner	
1	Child	 			$										6,330		 			$										7,330		
2	Children	 													11,100		 													12,100		
3	Children	 													13,890		 													14,890		
4	or	more	Children	 													15,520		 													16,520		
	
Tuition	for	Preschool		
	
With	the	2022-2023	school	year,	we	are	now	offering	two	new	“Full	School	Day”	preschool	options,	
covering	four	or	five	days	a	week.		Tuition	for	children	in	preschool	is	as	follows:	
	
	 	Tuition	Per	Child	
Preschool	3/4	-	Morning	only,	three	days	a	week		 	$												2,350		
Preschool	3/4	-	Full	School	Day,	four	days	a	week	 															4,500		
Preschool	3/4	-	Full	School	Day,	five	days	a	week		 															5,625		
Preschool	Pre-K	-	Morning	only,	four	days	a	week		 															3,000		
Preschool	Pre-K	-	Full	School	Day,	four	days	a	week	 															4,500		
Preschool	Pre-K	-	Full	School	Day,	five	days	a	week		 															5,625		
	
Please	note	a	change	in	preschool	family	discounts.		For	preschool	families	with	at	least	one	student	in	
our	K	thru	8th	grade	program,	we	are	replacing	the	5%	or	10%	discount	with	a	simplified	preschool	
tuition	credit	in	2022-2023.		Preschool	families	with	one	child	in	K	thru	8th	grade	will	receive	a	$150	
preschool	tuition	credit.		Preschool	families	with	two	or	more	K	thru	8th	grade	students	will	receive	a	
$300	tuition	credit.			
	
Through	the	blessings	of	the	Guardian	Angel	Fund,	tuition	assistance	remains	available.	We	stand	ready	
to	assist	any	family	that	desires	a	Catholic	education	but	is	unable	to	afford	tuition.	Please	do	not	
hesitate	to	contact	me	if	you	would	like	information	about	tuition	assistance.	
	
It	is	a	privilege	to	serve	you	in	the	apostolate	of	Catholic	education.	Thank	you	for	all	that	you	do	to	
support	this	important	aspect	of	our	parish	mission.	
	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Yours	in	Christ,	

	

	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Rev.	Michael	J.	Grosch	


























